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Fraser River sockeye are one step closer to being certified sustainable by the Marine
Stewardship Council. An independent adjudicator, Halifax-based maritime attorney Wylie
Spicer, has ruled against objections to the certification of the Fraser sockeye fishery by several
ENGOs. "The certifier will now submit the Final Certification Report to MSC recommending the
fishery be certified," the MSC stated. "The fishery is not yet certified; however, it is anticipated
that, following final internal MSC review of the documents, the certifier will issue a certificate
and MSC will announce certification." The B.C. fishing industry reacted quickly stating that
Marine Stewardship Certification would be good for the fish, the fisheries and the future.
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http://www.vancouversun.com/news/thewest/Fraser+sockeye+close+certified+sustainable+after+adjudicator+rules+against+objection/3267526/story.html
http://www.newswire.ca/en/releases/archive/July2010/12/c3779.html

